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May 3, 1993
Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuciear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
ATTENTION:  MR. R. W. BORCHARDT
SUBJECT: REVIEW OF "REQUESTS FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION ON THE

APG6O0" FOR PROPRIETARY INFORMATION
Dear Mr. Borchardt:

Westinghouse has reviewed for proprictary material the NRC "Requests For Additional Information on
the AP600" dated April 28, 1993, Our review indicates that these RAls contain no information that
Westinghouse considers proprictary. However, the April 28, 1993 transmittal letter included a draft
document titled "A Defense-In-Depth and Diversity Assessment of the Westinghouse AP600 Protection
System,” dated April S, 1993, Our review of this document indicates that the curremt draft does
contain information considered by Westinghouse to be proprictary. As such, we request that the
document be withheld for public disclosure until the proprietary information has been specifically
identified and removed.

Plcase contact Brian A. MclIntyre (412-374-4334) if you have any guestions concerning this review.

Q. o/ AHL o
Nicholas 1. Liparulo, Manager
Nuclear Safety & Regulatory Activities
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cc: T, ) Kenyon, NRC
B. A, Mcluntyre, Westinghouse
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